
Dear Esteemed committee, 

I would like to first thank you for your efforts to represent the great people of Oregon. To 
that end I would like to remind each of you that the people of Oregon have had the opportunity 
to directly vote on a Rank Choice Voting measure via measure 117 in 2024. I am saddened to 
learn that in a time when there are so many unresolved issues, repackaging a measure that 
Oregonians resoundingly rejected by what I believe was approximately 15 percentage-points 
may be a priority for some of you.  

Please refocus your efforts on something such as expanding fundamental liberties of 
Oregonians or resolving Homelessness, or other issues that Oregonians have not so resoundingly 
rejected at the ballet box.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. 

Best regards, 

Luke 


